10000 Old Katy Road
Suite 100

Houston, Texas 77055
Telephone (713) 932-4700
Cable: BELPETEX

Belco Petroleum Corporation

Belco

RECEIVED

May 26, 1978 MAY 29 1978

O.C.C.

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division ARTEBIA, OFFICE

Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Drilling Permit Applications
For:
Little et al #1
Walker—Coleman #1
Walker—Coleman {2

Gentlemen:

Please find attached Drilling Permit Applications for the Walker-
Coleman #1 and the Walker-Coleman #2. In addition, we attach the Letters
of Application to the City of Carlsbad for our Application on the Little
et al #1 well which has been previously discussed with you. The attach-
ment of the cover letters to the City of Carlsbad for the three locations
is our means of demonstrating that the municipality has been informed of

our Application.

Yours very truly,
BELCQ PETROLEUM CORPORATION

ts 5/,

Lee G. Nering
Administrative Geoldfist

LGN/ b

Attachments



